
  
ASX AND MEDIA RELEASE 

27 September 2022 
 

LISTING RULE 3.13.1 DISCLOSURE 

Carawine Resources Limited (“Carawine” or “the Company”) (ASX:CWX) advises that, in accordance with 

ASX Listing Rule 3.13.1:  

• the Company’s next Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on or about 16 November 2022, 

with full details of the AGM to be provided in the Notice of Meeting which will be made available 

to all shareholders and released to ASX in the coming weeks; and 

• the closing date for receipt of nominations from persons wishing to be considered for election as 

a director is 5:00pm (WST) on Wednesday, 5 October 2022. 

Any nominations must be received in writing at the Company’s registered office by no later than 5:00pm 

(WST) on Wednesday, 5 October 2022. 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Martin Lackner 

Company Secretary 

Tel: +61 8 9209 2703 

info@carawine.com.au 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@carawine.com.au

